
 

 

16th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Canteen  
 
We are excited to announce we have a new catering company who will be delivering our restaurant service for 
breakfast, break and lunch time.  Please see welcome letter attached from ABM Catering along with menus.  
 
We are confident the new service will provide quality fresh food all locally sourced, a quicker more streamlined 
service, along with other benefits such as all takeaway packaging being biodegradable.  We are also moving 
away from single use plastic bottles, instead ‘hydration stations’ will be located in the canteen.  Students will 
also be able to refill water bottles in the water fountains around school.  Please encourage your child to bring a 
water bottle to school- we are currently in the process of ordering QEGS water bottles should students wish to 
buy one from the school rewards shop.  
 
Meal deal prices from September will be £3 rather than £3.55.  All Free School Meal students will still be 
entitled to their free school meal with the adjusted price of £3.  
 
As you will see from the menus, we have a new ‘street food’ option which will allow students to ‘grab and go’ 

mailto:starkiek@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk

